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SOUTHERN ASSOCIATION OF COLLEGES AND SCHOOLS
COMMISSION ON COLLEGES

February 17, 2023

Dr. Adena Williams Loston
President

St. Philip's College

1801 Martin Luther King
San Antonio, TX 78203

Dear Dr. Loston:
Thank you for submitting the following substantive change:

Substantive change:
OCIS Closure
Cyber P-TECH USA at Sam Houston High School
W.W. White Elementary satellite campus
545 S. W.W. White Road
San Antonio, TX 78220
Submission date:
5/17/2021
Intended Implementation date:
8/1/2021
Case ID:
SC016171

SACSCOC requested additional information via email and phone. The institution's responses
have been added to the record and are reflected in the narrative below.

St. Philip's College closed the Cyber P-TECH USA at Sam Houston High School satellite
campus (W.W. White Road) off-campus instructional site (OCIS). Individuals at the site's
administrative offices notified affected students, faculty, and staff members of the site closure.
Students were able to continue in the program at the Cyber P-TECH USA at Sam Houston High
School site, which will remain open. The institution affirmed that there was no disruption to
students and that they did not incur additional costs or expenses due to the change. There were
no teach-out agreements with other institutions. Faculty and staff members supporting the site
continue to be employed by the school and teach in the Cyber P-TECH USA program.

The Board of Trustees of the Southern Association of Colleges and Schools Commission
on Colleges approves the closure of the Cyber P-TECH USA at Sam Houston High School
satellite campus (W.W. White Road) off-campus instructional site (OCIS).

Should you need assistance, please contact Dr. J. Matthew Melton at (404) 679-4501 or via
email at mmelton@sacscoc.org.
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Please include the Case ID number above in all submissions or correspondence about this
substantive change.

Sincerely,

lle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.
President
BSW/TDB:Ip

cc: Dr. Diane M Gavin, Dean of Performance Excellence, St. Philip's College
Dr. J. Matthew Melton, Vice President, SACSCOC



